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Summarization of the August 4, 2005
Academic and Student Services Committee Minutes

The Board Committee on Academic and Student Services met on Thursday,
August 4, 2005 to hear staff reports.

Staff Reports:

APSA Update Deidra Lewis, Vice Chancellor reported the
FY2006 APSA review process is underway and should be implemented
between September 15 and October 10. The APSA process will be
incorporated into Faculty Development Week.

End of Term Enrollment Deidra Lewis, Vice Chancellor reported
enrollment trends during the spring 2005 term were down in most areas.
CPS is working with CCC staff to develop ways to recruit students.

WYCC Update Maria Moore, General Manager of WYCC provided
DVD copies of several recent programs to the board.

Ms. Moore reported the station has been asked to produce
ProFootball weekly again this year.

WYCC staff completed the necessary filings with the Federal
Communications Commission for license renewal.



